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F19/19: Viet Nam Cervine Audit 
Update 

Animal Products 

12 July 2019 
 

1 Proposed Viet Nam Audit of New Zealand Cervine 
Production Chain Update 

(1) The listings of New Zealand cervine premises for Viet Nam were suspended in 2017 following a 
change in administrative responsibility from the National Agro-Forestry-Fisheries Quality Assurance 
Department to the Department of Animal Health (DAH). Exports of cervine products cannot resume 
until an audit and re-listing has occurred. 

(2) DAH are currently unable to confirm a date for an in-country audit due to the current African Swine 
Fever outbreak in Viet Nam. Despite several attempts by MPI a date has not been confirmed. 

(3) Expressions of interest were requested in FYI F5/19 “Viet Nam Cervine Audit”. New listing requests will 
only be sent to Viet Nam once an audit date has been confirmed. 

(4) Further information will be provided once MPI can confirm a date range but this is unlikely to occur this 
year. 

(5) This FYI cancels: 

a) F5/19 Viet Nam Cervine Audit 

 

 

 

Contact for further information 

Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) 
Policy and Trade Branch 
Market Access Directorate 
PO Box 2526 
Wellington 6140 
Email: market.access@mpi.govt.nz  

Disclaimer 

This “For Your Information” is intended for use as a guideline only and should not be taken as definitive or 
exhaustive. The Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) endeavours to keep this information current and accurate. 
However, it may be subject to change without notice. MPI will not accept liability for any loss resulting from 
reliance on this information. 
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